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FDLE Assistant Commissioner Pritt to Join 
Florida Police Chiefs Association in 2021
FDLE Commissioner Swearingen Extends Good Wishes

Tallahassee, Fla. – The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) announced today 
that Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) Assistant Commissioner 
Jennifer Cook "Cookie" Pritt will join FPCA as Deputy Executive Director in February, 
2021, after her retirement from FDLE. Pritt will work under FPCA Executive Director 
Amy Mercer on a variety of FPCA priorities. 

FPCA President and Satellite Beach Police Department Chief Jeff Pearson said,
"We're extremely proud to announce the addition of Cookie to the FPCA team. She 
brings a wealth of knowledge and expertise, but more importantly, the respect of the 
entire law enforcement community."

Said Pritt, “I’m honored to be joining a team of consummate professionals at
FPCA. As a law enforcement leader, I appreciate and respect the challenges our 
Chiefs go through to maintain safety in collaboration with their communities while 
also supporting the mental and physical well being of their officers.  I look forward to 
being able to support the needs of our Chiefs and I’m humbled by this opportunity to 
work at FPCA."

https://mailchi.mp/williamstander/fl-police-chiefs-legislative-awards-4578329?e=09cf611a5f


FDLE Commissioner Rick Swearingen said, “On behalf of the men and women of 
FDLE, I want to wish Cookie success in this new and exciting endeavor. She has 
been a great leader and mentor during her distinguished tenure with the department 
and will be dearly missed. I look forward to working together with her and the Chiefs 
Association as we continue our partnership advocating for the safety and security of 
Florida’s citizens and visitors.”

Pritt has nearly 30 years of law enforcement experience, including the last 20 with 
FDLE, and the last six of those in her current position as Assistant Commissioner. 
Prior to her role as Assistant Commissioner, Pritt served as a police officer, 
investigator, special agent, special agent supervisor, assistant special agent in 
charge and director
.
About the Florida Police Chiefs Association

The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) is the nation's pre-eminent law 
enforcement professional association, speaking for more than 900 of Florida's top 
law enforcement executives, and providing guidance and leadership for the future of 
law enforcement and our communities. The FPCA serves municipal, airport, college 
and university, and tribal police departments, as well as private businesses and 
security firms and federal, state and county law enforcement agencies across every 
region of the state. For more information about the FPCA, please visit
www.fpca.com.
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